ADEQ

AR K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

January23, 2012

David Bradley

Manager, Water Systems
Conway Corporation

P.O. Box 99

Conway, Arkansas 72033

Re: City of Conway’s (NPDES #AR0051951; AFIN # 23-01095) Pretreatment Program Ordinance
Modifications per the Pretreatment Streamlining Revisions to 40 CFR 403 Approval

Dear Mr. Bradley,

A second review was completed of your final draft Pretreatment Ordinance modifications submitted
electronically on 12/1/11.

It has been determined the City’s Pretreatment Ordinance now meets the minimum required
“streamlining” revisions to 40 CFR 403.

Please expedite the adoption of this Ordinance within ninety (90) days from receipt of this
correspondence. Submit the adopted Ordinance (signed, dated and numbered) to this office electronically
in pdf format and one (1) hard copy via the USPS mail.

If there are any questions or comments, please feel free to contact this office.

Sincerely,

At [ L

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

5301 NORTHSHORE DRIVE / NORTH LITTLE ROCK / ARKANSAS 72118-5317 / TELEPHONE 501-682-0744 / FAX 501-682-0880
www.adeq.state.ar.us



